
NEW BILL BEFORE CONGRESS TO ALLOW 
SLASHING OF MULTI-EMPLOYER PENSIONS
The new bill before Congress is “dangerously” similar to the
earlier federal legislation that passed “and will put at risk
the pensions of millions of workers and retirees without 

giving them a say in the process.”
— Pension Rights Center, Washington, D.C.

SPEAKERS:
ERIN PARRISH
Associate Director of Advocacy and
Outreach, AARP of Minnesota

SHERMAN LIIMATAINEN
Treasurer, National United Committee 
to Protect Pensions

Retired Secretary Treasurer, 
Teamsters Local 346 in Duluth

BILL MOORE
President, Minnesota AFL-CIO Retirees
Council

BOBBY KASPER
President, St. Paul Regional Labor
Federation, AFL-CIO

Sponsored by Save Our Pensions Minnesota
4133 Standish Avenue South, #2, Minneapolis, MN, 55407   612-741-3217

PUBLIC FORUM
Saturday, Dec. 3
10 a.m.
Weyerhauser Chapel
(Macalester St. and Grand Ave.)
MACALESTER COLLEGE
St. Paul, Minn
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